
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

26/09/23  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Early School Closure on Tuesday, 3rd October for Annual Open Evening  

 
I hope you and your families are in good health. I'd like to start by commending our learners 

for their exemplary start to this term. The Year 7s have integrated seamlessly and we'll 

soon be extending an invitation for a settling-in evening. Across all other year groups, 
there's a noticeable surge of renewed energy and heightened focus. Your unwavering 

support is truly appreciated.  

 
I am writing to inform you of an important schedule change at the academy. 

On Tuesday, 3rd October, we will be closing school early at 12:30 PM to prepare for our 

annual open evening. This early closure will allow our staff to make necessary arrangements 
and ensure a successful event for all. 

 

For those learners who wish to have school dinners, arrangements have been made for 
them to enjoy their meal in the school hall. 

 

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to all the learners who will be returning to assist in 
various departments or act as tour guides during the open evening. Their invaluable support 

means a great deal to us and greatly enhances the overall experience for everyone involved. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please feel free to contact us at 

helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk  

 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

Your Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Mr S Dhami  

Principal  
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